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Health Canada is advising Canadians that Selective 

Serotonin Re-uptake Inhibitor (SSRIs) and other newer 

anti-depressants, now carry stronger warnings. These 

new warnings indicate that patients of all ages taking 

these drugs may experience behavioural and/or 

emotional changes that may put them at increased risk of 

self-harm or harm to others. 

 

Patients, their families and caregivers should note that a 

small number of patients taking drugs of this type may 

feel worse instead of better, particularly within the first 

few weeks of treatment or when doses are adjusted. For 

example, they may experience unusual feelings of 

agitation, hostility or anxiety, or have impulsive or 

disturbing thoughts that could involve self-harm or harm 

to others.    


